
 
 
 

  

 

Minnesota Workers’ Compensation 
Insurers Association, Inc. 

7701 France Avenue South 
Suite 450 
Minneapolis, MN 55435-3203 

952-897-1737 general 
952-897-6495 fax 

www.mwcia.org 

 
November 16, 2021 

 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

 
Circular Letter No. 21-1795 

 
 
RE: Announcing Member Carrier Option to Pay Assessments and Reapportionments 
via ACH   
 
The Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) is pleased to 
announce that beginning January 1, 2022 member carriers will have the option to pay 
MWCIA Assessments and Reapportionments via ACH transaction. 
 
Going forward, MWCIA will provide ACH transaction instructions and a link to make 
payments on the Assessment and Reapportionment invoices that we send to member 
carriers.    
 
We ask that you distribute this circular letter to the appropriate staff to ensure that your 
personnel are aware of this change. 
 
Any questions you may have concerning this item can be directed to Kathleen Peterson 
at 952.897.6420 or by emailing her at kathleen.peterson@mwcia.org.  
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